
ADEPT Midlands Board update November 2018
The Midlands Board met at the end of September and will meet again in January. At the last meeting we met with the Director for Midlands Connect (the emerging STB for the Midlands Engine) to shape the proposals around the STB and how we begin to land them across all local authorities. It was an excellent opportunity to ensure all Midlands ‘Place Directors’ had a chance to shape this important agenda.
We also met the new Deputy Director for Midlands & the South West at DfT, Andy Rhind, to discuss changes in DfT, the priorities for his team (regionally and nationally) and we received an update on key DfT policies. The discussion also included the need for DfT and ADEPT to work together to make the case for investment in a resilient road network for the UK.
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